
 

 
14 March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Subject  Bookbuzz 
 
It has been a great pleasure to see Year 7 and Year 8 pupils engaging with the different 
literacy initiatives at Vyners so far this year. 
 
In the Autumn term we sent a letter about Bookbuzz, a literacy initiative launched by the 
Book Trust, which gave pupils the opportunity to receive a reading book of their choice from 
a list of 15 fantastic books for only £3. All pupils who made the purchase have received their 
chosen book before Christmas, and it was wonderful to see them ‘buzzing’ with excitement, 
especially during ‘Drop Everything and Read’. We hope that they thoroughly enjoyed their 
new book.  
 
For any pupil who did not purchase a book or who would like to purchase another, we still 
have sixteen different books available which can be purchased through Squid for £3 each. 
There are limited quantities of each available, but there are no restrictions to how many you 
can purchase. Each book will have an individual offer on Squid. A small number of copies 
will also be available for pupils to borrow from English teachers. 
 
To find out more about what each book is about, please visit the Book Buzz website: 
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/what-we-do/programmes-and-
campaigns/bookbuzz/students/bookbuzz-books/ 
 
Following another great start to the Spring Term, I look forward to the positive impact that 
these books will have on the literacy skills of all pupils involved. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss D Duran 
Assistant Subject Leader, English 
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